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Alabama Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald

Vice President-Nuclear Generation
P. O. Box 2641
Birmingham, AL 35291

Gentlemen:

Subject: Farley Emergency Exercise, Docket Nos. 50-348 and 50-364

Thank you for your letter of August 27, 1982, concerning the emergency exercise
scheduled for the Farley Nuclear Plant during February,1983. We will review
the exercise scope and objectives, as provided, and the exercise scenario when
received. Any comments that we may have on the details of the exercise will be
made by telephone to Mr. K. McCracken of your staff.

If you should have questions on this matter, please let me know.

Sincerely,

FOR THE REGIONAL ADMINISTRATOR

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Operational Support
'

cc:
W. O. Whitt, Executive Vice President
F. L. Clayton, Jr., Senior Vice President
H. O. Thrash, General Manager-Nuclear Generation
0. D. Kingsley, Jr. , Manager, Nuclear Engineering

and Technical Services
J. W. McGowan, Manager-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review
W. G. Ware, Supervisor-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review
W. G. Hairston, III, Plant Manager

bcc w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of Alabama
DEP:01E

EP0 FI PRP:RII EPOS:R 1

tk ns:cg VBr lee r !

9/j p 2 9/g/82 fp 9/l?/82
e21cO101 e eaoe17 TEE

~

PDR ADOCK 05000
F {

-

____ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ J


